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CIRCULAR 
 

TO ALL OWNERS, MEMBERS AND BROKERS 
 
 
26 November 2020 

 

Dear Sirs 

The Standard Club Asia Ltd – new banking arrangements – urgent action required 

The club’s banking facilities, currently held with Nordea Bank AB Singapore Branch, will be switching 
to Nordea Bank London with immediate effect.  

 
This follows a decision made by Nordea Bank to close their Singapore branch, as a result of which 
the club’s Singapore accounts will cease to operate on 12 December 2020. 

 
We kindly request therefore that, going forward, all remittances are made to the new Nordea 
Bank London accounts. Please instruct your accounts teams to take urgent action to update 
their records. 

 
The details of the new accounts are as follows: 

 
Account name (for all accounts listed below):  The Standard Club Asia Ltd 

Bank: Nordea Bank London 

Sort Code:  404878 

Swift BIC Code: NDEAGB2LXXX 

 
Business class:  P&I 

Currency Account No Business Class 

USD 47321542 Asia Singapore P&I 

USD 47321502 Asia Overseas P&I 

AUD 47321505 Asia Overseas P&I 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Business class:  Defence 

Currency Account No Business Class 

USD 47321552 Asia Singapore Defence 

USD 47321512 Asia Overseas Defence 

 

Business class:  The Singapore War Risks Mutual 

Currency Account No Business Class 

USD 47321562 Asia Singapore War Risks 

USD 47321522 Asia Overseas War Risks 

 

Business class:  Strike and Delay Mutual 

Currency Account No Business Class 

USD 47321572 Asia Singapore Delay Risks 

EURO 47321573 Asia Singapore Delay Risks 

USD 47321532 Asia Overseas Delay Risks 

EURO 47321533 Asia Overseas Delay Risks 

 

Details of the new banking arrangements will be included on all new debit notes issued by the 
club.  

 
If you wish to verify the information in this circular you may obtain verbal confirmation of the changes 
from your usual Standard Asia contact. 

 
Yours faithfully 

 

Jeremy Grose 
Chief Executive 
Standard Club 
 
Direct Line:  +44 20 3320 8835 
Email:  jeremy.grose@standard-club.com 
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